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Right now, anything impacting Oregon Citizens with additional taxes or fees is 

irresponsible. We already pay more than most states. I have family leaving this state 

due to the failure of this and the previous leadership to address the needs of the 

citizenry rather than finding ways to get more revenue. It’s been a long time since this 

state has felt like our needs are being considered let alone met. Take! Take! Take! 

Safety, education and the ability to get from one paycheck to another aren’t even on 

your radar……..if I could afford to move, I would and so would the rest of my family. 

Stop the spending, stop the waste, stop lowering the standards. Do what you were 

voted to do……make this state livable and the taxpayers feel they get something for 

the money spent.  

 

Thank you for this opportunity to weigh in. 


